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U.s. Nuclear R20a5501
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-001

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE
APPLICATION FOR LICENSE RENEWAL (TAC NO. MEI587)

Sir:

By letter dated July 19, 2010, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission requested additional information necessary
to allow processing of our research reactor license renewal application (License R-84, Docket 50-170).

By phone conversations with Mr. Walter Meyer, we were granted an extension until June 30, 2011 to provide
an answer to question 4 (Maximum Hypothetical Accident). The rspons to this question is war completon
however, the final calculations require the use of a softwam packap that AFRRI is not cunrently in
of. We are acquring the necessay software and will complete the rspose as soon as possible.

By phone onv with Mr. Walter Mqew,'we Wt geranted an extensio until August 26, 2011 to provide
an answ to question 12 (fooeled PxlIFl met)i ......-ii an al license, amendment
request and ft two will b submitted togv ter. Tw extmeun will allow time for us t continue
with outi institutions to compete the required modeling and saft analysi

Questions 3, and 6 still require omsi technical asistance. Due to the continuing resolutio fimds for
acquiring this assism have not been availele. Additionally, it has recently b•en demined tat the
U*tý 0fAlgWUibd MWtb!assist us in finding these activities. We are actively pursuing other

ubmissi will be slt 12 months after the FY12 budget is albcaed by DoD.

If you need fther if ati, please contact Mr. Steve Miller at 301-295-9245 or r Advd il.
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